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NEC building 4,900 s/f fire department facility
November 19, 2007 - Rhode Island

New England Construction has begun construction on the new 4,900 s/f fire department facility
located at 222 Watch Hill Rd. The project officially broke ground in early September and is
scheduled to be completed at the beginning of next year. The existing building will undergo a
complete renovation of both the interior as well as an exterior face lift. An addition of 2,000 s/f of
new space is being constructed as an apparatus truck bay.
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